VETERAN’S MEMORIAL COMMITTEE

Meeting of the Veterans Memorial Committee was held on May 20, 2024 at Wallingford Town Hall,
Room 220. Co-Chairman Doug Newell called the meeting to order at 1900. There were 10 members and 1
guest present.

Minutes for May 13 meeting were approved as submitted.

Secretary said flags will be here Thursday 5/23 and will contact appropriate people to arrange pickup.

Discussion held regarding programs for Monday service; good to go.

Short discussions held regarding church service, Dutton Park. Bruce Gallup will meet George Messier at
Town Hall to pick up what is needed.

Discussion held regarding line of march.

Old Business — George said that State does not want to include families of deceased Vietnam Veterans,
but want to include any living Korea Veterans; discussion held.

Next meeting is June 3 at 7 pm. This is the critique meeting.
Meeting adjourned at 1946 after a moment of silence for departed members.
Respectfully submitted,

Elise M. Gallup
Secretary



